MINUTES
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
VILLAGE OF MONTIELLO, N.Y.
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2013

MEETING TO ORDER

Mayor/Manger Gordon Jenkins called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.
PLEDGE TO THE FLAG

ROLL CALL

Upon call of the roll, the following were present:

Gordon Jenkins, Mayor/Manager
Rochelle Massey, Trustee

Larissa Bennett, Trustee

Carmen Rue, Trustee

James Matthews, Trusttee (late arrival)

Also Present: Stacey Walker, Deputy Clerk
James Snowden, Code Enforcement Officer
Alak Shah, Esq. for Village Attorney
Lt. Johnstone, Police Department

Absent: Janine Gandy, Village Clerk

MOTION TO ACCEPT THE AGENDA

A motion was made by Trustee Rochelle Massey, seconded by Trustee Larissa Bennett,
unanimously approved on a roll call to accept the Agenda for the Village of Monticello Board
Meeting on September 17, 2013.

APPROVAL OF BILL'S TO BE PAID IN THE AMOUNT OIF $107,866.72 + $634.12 AS AN ADD ON
PAYMENT FOR STAPLES

A motion was made by Trustee Massey, seconded by Trustee Bennett
roll call:

Trustee Rue, abstain

Trustee Massey, yes

Trustee Bennett, yes

Mayor Jenkins, yes



Minutes- Regular Village Board Meeting
8/17/13

PRESENTATION FROM WAGSYS SOLUTIONS FOR GOVERNMENT

Bill Gau from WASYS spoke on the software that he thinks would help the Building Department
run more smoothly and sufficiently. The Board decided that they would review and discuss the
information provided and will decide on an outcome of the situation for the new meeting.

RESOLUTION SETTING A PUBLIC HEARING DATE FOR LOCAL LAW #14 OF 2013 REGARDING
THE REGULATION AND PLACEMENT OF CLOTHING CONTAINERS

A motion was made by Trustee Massey, seconded by Carmen Rue the Public Hearing will be
scheduled for the next Village Board Meeting on a roll call:

Trustee Rue- yes

Trustee Bennett- yes

Trustee Massey- yes

Trustee Matthews- yes

PUBLIC COMMENTS

Barbara Burton made comments on several situations she felt needed to be discussed. Another
young lady made comments on how she felt that the Village needs more cops and detectives to
maintain the Village. Helen Buddrock announced several meeting dates that will be important
to attend. Also a young man wanted to know if a job could be created to remove unwanted
shopping carts around the village and the Code Enforcer, James Snowden, said he would find
out information from Shop Rite or Walmart to see if he could get a job to help remove the carts
from the Village. Sharron, a volunteer for the building department made comments on how
she is concerned about our youth in the Village. Sharron said she would do all that she can to
help them stay out of trouble, off the streets and out of jail, she discussed how she will help to
get programs to help the youth in the village. Discussions were made on a new building being
built to provide better service to the youth and comments were made on keeping the Ted
Stroebele Recreation Center to provide service for the youths.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made by Trustee Rue, seconded by Trustee Matthews on a roll call:
Trustee Rue-yes

Trustee Bennett- yes

Trustee Matthews-yes

Trustee Massey- yes



